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August 2024 

Dear Friends, 

Every year about this time, I send a letter asking if you would continue or add our Wee Care babies to 
your Giving Tree at Christmastime.  (Wee Care, as you know, is an ongoing outreach program of Right 
to Life - LIFESPAN, that provides warm blankets, tiny clothing, diapers and so much more to more than 
500 families each year.) 

For so many years, this letter has been about needing supplies to help our moms (who desperately 
need help) provide for their sweet babies. During the last couple of years, we have been dealing with 
the aftermath of COVID and, like everything else in our nation, it has affected our little program. 

Many people have not returned to in-person church services, which impacts their charitable 
donations. Many churches, because of their low attendance, have had to eliminate their outreach 
programs, just to keep their bills paid and their doors open. 

So, you can see, if you are able, we need your help (both your prayers and donations) now more than 
ever. Would you be able to continue or add us to your Giving Tree this year?  If that is not possible, 
would you consider a gift card or monetary donation collection?  Please call me with suggestions or 
questions:  734-524-0165.  We would be so grateful for ANY help! 

Our prayers this Christmas are not only for our moms and babies and our much-needed supplies, but 
for our nation and our leaders to protect our most vulnerable, precious little ones, as we celebrate the 
birth of a tiny baby, wrapped in swaddling clothes, and laid in a manger so many years ago. 

May God bless you all! 

Sincerely, 

Karen Patrosso 
Karen Patrosso,  
Director, Wee Care 

 

Providing clothing, blankets, diapers, bottles… 
and a little bit of love…to very special babies 


